
P~L~U~NCE
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April 25, 2007

Mr. John Federico, P.E.
Younger Member Forum President
American Society of Civil Engineers
Philadelphia Section
PO Box 58186
Philadelphia PA 19102-8186

Dear Mr. Federico,

On behalf of the thousands of hungry people you are helping, thank you for American Society of Civil
Engineers's generous gift of $1,160.00 from the raffle proceeds from your 11 th Annual Winter SociaL. It
was received by Philabundance on 04/05/2007. Your support helps us collect and distribute milions of
pounds of produce, dairy products, high protein foods, baked goods, and canned and other dry goods to
help feed our Delaware Valley neighbors in need.
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Your generous support means a lot to us, and to the people who can rely on receiving nutritious food they
need. Day in and day out, together we build a better community for all of us.

As we work to expand our efforts against hunger in the Delaware Valley, we are especially grateful for the
trust you place in us by providing financial support. Your organization is an important partner in our fight
against hunger, so please feel free to call me at (215) 339-0900, ext. 269 with any questions or
comments.

On behalf of the people who have nutritious food to eat today because of your organization's generosity,
thanks again for your support.

S~rely, .~C-~
Eleanor C. Missimer
Director of Annual Giving
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We acknowledge that you received no goods or services in consideration for your donation.
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